
Thursday 4th November 2021

To our school whānau and community,

I have pleasure in announcing that our new Principal for the beginning of the 2022
school year will be Paula Weston.  Paula comes to us from Dyer Street School in Lower
Hutt and has strong experience as a Principal.  Please see below a message from her:

Ko Tararua te Maunga
Ko Otaki te Awa
Ko Tainui te Waka
Ko Ngati Raukawa te Iwi
Ko Gillespie Tōku Whānau
Ko Paula Weston Tōku Ingoa

I’m very excited to be coming to join the Greytown School community in 2022.

My husband Errol and I moved to Carterton in 2020 and love living in the Wairarapa.
We are a growing family with 6 adult children and 1 grandson and a few more
grandchildren on the way.

In terms of my background in education, I have been principal at Dyer Street School in
Lower Hutt for the last 7 years and prior to that I was principal at Maoribank School in
Upper Hutt.

I look forward to getting to meet your children and families very soon.

Kind regards,
Jane Cooper
Chairperson of the Greytown School Board of Trustees.
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